
VNC Education Committee Welcomes Three New Members 

The Venice Neighborhood Council Education Committee elected three new members at 

last month’s meeting.  We’re pleased to announce that Julia Morgan, Zeena Pliska and 

Sandi Wise join Vice Chairs, Karen Wolfe and Robert Yorgason as well as Committee 

Chair, Cindy Chambers on the Education Committee.  All three newly elected 

individuals bring a strong, demonstrated commitment to education and our community.  

We’re looking forward to serving the Venice community! 

 

One Remaining Open Seat on the Education Committee 

We invite completed applications from community members who are interested in 

joining the VNC Education Committee.  One seat remains open until filled.  Please 

download and complete the application posted on the VNC Education Committee page.  

Send your completed application to Committee Chair, Cindy Chambers at 

cindy.chambers@venicenc.org.  You may direct any questions to Cindy at the same 

email address. 

 

VNC Education Committee Meetings Scheduled 

The VNC Education Committee will begin to hold regularly scheduled meetings the 

second Tuesday of every month.   

Our next meeting will be held Tuesday, May 8 at the Venice Skills Center, 611 

Fifth Avenue, Venice, CA  90291, from 7 pm – 8:30 pm.   

Parking is available in the Venice Skills Center parking lot.  Agendas are posted on this 

page and in the community at Venice Neighborhood Council approved posting locations 

72 hours in advance of any scheduled meeting.   

Please direct questions, comments or correspondence about this and/or future 

meetings, may to Cindy Chambers, Committee Chair at cindy.chambers@venicenc.org. 

 


